
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 7:49 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: G550

Jeffrey

Joe the Broker just called, he asked if we could hold off until Wednesday morning before you contact sellers attorney, He informs he hasn't heard anything back from Sellers and he is going make more calls to get a response for us. He certainly had no objections to your idea, but asked to hold until Wed.

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1451936954</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>5</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>576244</string>

</dict>

</plist>